ENGLISH

NAME:					
INDEX	NUMBER				
Signatu	re:				
Stream					
Date					
Read the	following instructions carefully:				
1.	The paper is made up of section A and B.				
2.	2. Section A, Sub section I has 30 questions carrying 30 marks and Sub section II has 20 questions carrying 20 marks.				
3.	Answer ALL questions. All answers to both section A and B must be written in the spaces provided.				
4	All answers must be written in blue ink.				
5.	Any handwriting that cannot easily be read will lead to loss of marks.				
6.	. Unnecessary alteration of work may lead to loss of marks.				
7.	Show all the necessary side work in pencil.				
	PARENT'S COMMENT	SIGNATUF	<u>RE</u>		

SECTION A

Sub-section I

In questions 1 to 5, fill the gaps with the most suitable word or words.

Daisy or Maria is to blame for the mistake.	
Mr. Kintu has taught i years now.	n this school five
Salmon used a pair of	f to cut the cloth.
How	money did you pay for that bag?
Paul fellhis home.	the bicycle as he was approaching
Use the correct forr	m of the words given in brackets to nces below 6 - 15.
Mrs. Achen has	a beautiful basket.(weave)
He walkedaccident. (care)	across the road and got an
Before leaving the res (cash)	staurant, my father paid the bill to the
We need	people to do this piece of work.

10.	My came to school to check on my performance. (guard)
11.	The bride and the groom each other as they walked out of the church. (hold)
12.	All the children were disappointed when theirdog died last night. (faith)
13.	The pupils were advised to put onsweaters because the weather was very chilly. (wool)
14.	What is the between the two books? (differ)
15.	Most teachers their candidates to aim higher academically. (courage)
<u>In q</u> ı	uestions 16 - 17, arrange the given words in alphabetical order.
16.	turkey, dove, pigeon, eagle
17.	reality, reason, readily, reaction

In questions 18 - 19, use each word in a sentence to show that you understand their meaning.

18.	staff
19.	stuff
In g	uestions 20 - 21, rearrange the given words to form correct
	sentences.
20.	expensive Martha that will radio buy.
21.	Kato the classroom mopped Has?
<u>For</u>	questions 22 - 24, rewrite the sentences giving one word
	for the underlined words.
22.	Pius is a <u>worker who serves customers at their tables</u> in the Serena Hotel.
23. ⁻ Mich	The old man <u>took back</u> the money he had stolen from his son, nael.
24.	People who walk on foot should be careful when crossing the road.

In questions 25 - 26, write the given short forms in full:				
25.	Capt			
	They're			
<u>In q</u>	uestions 27 - 28, rewrite the sentence giving the opposite			
of ti	ne underlined words.			
27.	Joseph became <u>responsible</u> and he misplaced his young brother's shoes.			
28.	The sea was too <u>rough</u> for the sailors to sail on.			
<u>In q</u>	uestions 29 - 30, rewrite the sentence giving the plural of the underlined words.			
29.	The <u>chief</u> paid school fees for the orphans in our village.			
30.	My <u>book-shelf</u> will be repaired next month.			

Sub - Section II

<u>In questions 31 - 50, rewrite the sentences as instructed inbrackets.</u>

31.	If joy sees a rat, she will kill it.
(Re	write the sentence beginning: Had)
32.	We shall do our PLE before this term ends. (Rewrite the sentence beginning: By the time)
33.	All parents of primary seven pupils were present in the meeting. (Rewrite the sentence beginning: None)
34.	Fatuma is hardworking. Sarah is lazy. (Rewrite as one sentence using:)
35.	Are you the owner of this ball? (Rewrite the sentence beginning: Does)

36.	Sheila left her home early but she reached school late. (Rewrite the sentence beginning: Even though)		
37.	The cupboard is very heavy. The two boys cannot carry it. (Rewrite as one sentence using:tootoo)		
38.	The cyclist's nose started bleeding immediately he fell on the tarmac. (Rewrite the sentence using:as soon as)		
39.	She is very confident. She can pass all these numbers. (Join into one sentence using:enough		
40.	"Will you be with us today?" Mark asked Lule. (Rewrite the sentence using: Mark asked Lule whether)		

41.	Mariais my friend. Her mother is a lawyer.		
	(Rewrite as one sentence usingwhose)		
42.	We gave our answer sheets to the supervisor. He sealed them in an envelope. (Rewrite the sentence using: After)		
43.	Of the two schools, which one do you prefer? (Rewrite the sentence ending:preference?)		
44.	The teacher did not punish Joan. The teacher did not punish Joy. (Join into one sentence using: "neither")		
45.	It is not far from the Old Taxi Park to Sheraton Hotel. (Rewrite the sentence using:a long way)		
46.	Saul looked for David. Saul wanted to kill David. (Rewrite as one sentence using:so that		
			

47.	Fr. Kalipso knows how to preach. Fr. Kalipso sings well. (Rewrite as one sentence beginning: Not only)		
48.	As he went on disobeying his parents, he got few blessings from them.		
	(Rewrite as one sentence using: Thethe)		
49.	The stranger told us a very interesting story. Everybody got excited.		
	(Rewrite as one sentence using:such)		
50.	What a cunning animal a monkey is!		
	(Rewrite as one sentence beginning: A monkey)		
			

SECTION B

51. Read the passage below very carefully and, in full sentences, answer the questions about it in full sentences.

One Saturday, I went with mother to Kisozi Market, which is one of the biggest in our sub-county. I had a duck which uncle Dominic gave me when it was a duckling. I went to sell it so as to buy myself a pair of shoes for Christmas. Mother took a goat for sale so as to purchase various items for the big occasion.

On the way, we met farmers and traders bringing different items to the market. By ten o'clock, we had reached the market.

At the market entrance, there was a rope stretching from one side to another. The rope blocked people from entering the market directly. Mother had to pay some money to the gentlemen who later allowed us in. Many other people were already at the market with different commodities heaped on the ground and others were in the stalls. Some traders sang songs to attract as many customers as possible. I stood still listening to and enjoying the interesting songs.

We sat down under a tree shade and waited anxiously for customers. Some customers tried to bargain, but mother did not want to sell her goat for anything less than what she wanted. Later, a young man bargained and offered her fifty thousand shillings which she accepted.

Sometime later, I sold my duck for fifteen thousand shillings only. We then moved through the crowd. Mother held me by the hand and we went to the place where the shoes were being sold. She helped me to make a choice. I was very happy to get my first pair of shoes in life. I then paid ten thousand shillings, leaving me with a balance five thousand.

Mother used some of her money to buy meat, plates, salt and tomatoes. She kept the remaining amount in her handbag. We then moved home happily.

Questions

(a)	On which day of the week does Kisozi Market take p	lace?
(b)	Where did the writer get the duckling from?	_
(c)	Why did the writer's mother pay some money to the grance before entering the market?	- gentlemen at the
(d)	Why did some traders in the market sing?	-
(e)	For how much did the writer's mother sell her goat?	-
(f)	What did the writer buy after selling the duck?	-
(g)	What did the writer's mother use her money for?	-
(h)	Where did the writer's mother keep the remaining amou	- unt of money? -

(i)	Give another word or group of words that can be used in place of the following word in the story. purchase
(j)	Give a suitable title to this passage.
52 1.	The sentences below are in the wrong order. Rearrange them to form a sensible story. With the money, he bought the bicycle he wanted
2. 3.	Since he had never learnt to ride a bicycle, he fell down and people laughed at him. And because of that shame, he decided to practise at night.
4. 5.	Kapere was a man from the village. Having bought a bicycle, he started to practise how to ride.
6. 7.	He very much wished to have a bicycle. So, he started growing vegetables which he sold.
8. 9. 10.	But he was too poor to afford one. After a few night, Kapere learnt how to ride a bicycle. He then made a plan to raise the money for buying the bicycle.
	,

53. Read the invitation card below very carefully and ,in full sentences, answer the questions that follow.

The family of Mr. and Mrs. Gabriel Kwizira of Kisoro with pleasure invites the company of Prof. Peter Buteera to the wedding ceremony of their son

Solomon Dusabe with Stella Abwooli Nyangooma, daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Pius Atenyi of Kabalore District, which will take place Sat. 6th Nov. 2011 at Christ the King Church, Kisoro.

The reception will take place at Travelers' Inn Kisoro Town.

0772-440011

R.S.V.P (Regrets only)

0752440011

0712440011

	Richard Mugabo	Denis Haba	Nancy Akiiki
	Questions		
(a)	Who is the bride a	ccording to the card?	
(b)	Which family is inv	riting Professor Peter Bute	eera?
(c)	From which dist	rict does the bridegroom	come?
(d)	when will the weddir	ng take place?	

(e)	In which church will the wedding take place?
(f) T belo	o which religious belief do you think the bride and bridegroom ong?
(g) \	Where will the reception take place?
(h)	In case one is not able to attend the wedding ceremony, to whom should one write?
(i)	Write the following in full:
(i)	Prof
(ii)	RSVP

him /	ite a friendly letter to your friend from a neighboring school. her about your studies, when you are going to sit for your PLE you are going to spend your vocation. Ask him / her to come	and
share	the Christmas holidays with you. Tell him or her two interesti	ng
things	you will do over that holiday.	
-		
_		
_		
_		
_		
		
_		
_	 	
_		
_		
_		
_		
_		
_		